[bookmark: _GoBack]Yearbook Change
Dear Board Members,
After comparing yearbook companies I would like to change my contract for the 2013 year from Lifetouch to Herff Jones.  The biggest benefit is the price.  If we had been with them this year the cost to print and ship our books would have been $1.50 less.  As it is now we charge $15.00 per yearbook, our cost to print and ship them is $14.94.  The extra money saved could be used for extras that usually cost more, like having the students name or photo on the cover.  They also offer the choice of both hard and soft covers.
Herff Jones also offers full color and designing the cover at no additional cost.  We could have a contest to design the cover and put the winner on the front, with the runner ups from each grade level on the back!  
Lifetouch can stay our school photographer, none of that will change.  They provide a cd with portraits for infinite campus and that can be used for yearbook images as well.
I would also like to change the date when yearbooks are due.  Using Lifetouch, my due date is the beginning of March to receive the books in late April.  We missed out on talent show, math parade, track and field, proficient and distinguished awards and the best day ever.  I would like to include all the fun end of year activities in our yearbook so that it is a true snapshot of what we have done.    With Herff Jones I could use the last day of school as the deadline for sales.  They have a guaranteed 6 week delivery, and then I could come back and distribute books during summer break.
Thanks,
Kathleen Karshner
